
NEWSLETTER 28th April 2023 

 

Year 3 have been using magnets this week and have been 
testing out a variety of materials to see if they are  

magnetic. 
 

They have also been looking at friction by experimenting 
with different surfaces. 



Year 2 have been learning about plants. They have 
planted cress seeds and have been experimenting to 
see what a plant needs to grow!  

  

  

    



Our Eco Club have been busy this week designing posters 
to encourage people to join and also to put their litter in 
the bin. They have put the posters around the school to 
remind people that it is important that we all look after 
the environment. 

  

  

  

  



 

 

PSHE at St. John Fisher 

We believe that a strong PSHE  

education is important to help our pupils 

develop into well-rounded members of 

society, who can make a positive contri-

bution to their community. 

As part of our programme, each class will 

explore a set of books designed to cover 

all aspects of inclusivity and diversity. 

This week, Year 1 have been looking at 

story called, “Max the Champion”, this 

book helps the children to understand 

that our bodies work in different ways 

and celebrates that we can all have and 

use our amazing imaginations. 



This week our class  
winners are  

Year 3.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Evie from Year 3.      
Our Phonics star pupil is Leo 

from Year 2. 
                               

Well done Evie and Leo 

 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/follow?pid=MTA101634&v=90.3  

 

26th April 2023 

1st May - School closed-Bank Holiday 
8th May— School closed-Bank Holiday 
8th May - SATS week 
13th May - Year 4 First Holy Communion 
15th May - Year 6 trip to Condover Hall 
22nd May - Year 4 trip to CHET 
25th May - School closed until 7th June 
 
 

Strike day— 2nd May. Only year 6 pupils will be in school. 

Dolce is phasing out the direct debit option for payment for 
school meals as from August 2023.  

May we remind you that the Extra Club bookings and 
payments are now done through the school spider app. 

We will be celebrating the coronation in school with various fun activities and ask that 
the children come to school wearing red, white and blue clothes. 

In addition we are also having another ’Quidditch Day’, a big favourite with the children. 
The children can change into their PE kits for their session if necessary. 

Our new children for September have all been  

informed that they have been offered a place at our school, 
we look forward to welcoming them in September. 

 

We still have a few places available if you know of anybody 
that would like to join our lovely school please spread the 
word. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/follow?pid=MTA101634&v=90.3

